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I'm opposed to making this change and allowing housing developments to be built on 

this land. Oregon is so rapidly losing open space surrounding towns and cities and 

also on more remote natural lands that are important to wildlife and native vegetation, 

all to bring in more people and their developments. We need lots of farmland both to 

grow food on and to leave open and wild for nature as well as for human's peace of 

mind. 


